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12th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: The Funeral of Queen Elizabeth II 
 
The funeral of Queen Elizabeth II will take place on Monday 19th September. This day has been declared a 
National Bank Holiday and therefore school will be closed to all pupils and staff this day. 
 

 

 
 

We have spoken to the children, sensitively and age appropriately, about the death of the Queen, held a one 
minute silence and shared the news of our new King Charles III.   In class pupils, will be drawing or writing a 
memory or hope for the future. On Thursday 15th September rather than gathering flowers we would like to 
have a collection for Ealing Food bank.  A list is on the back – please do not give fresh food.  The Royal Family 
are involved in much charity work and we feel it will be a fitting way to remember Queen Elizabeth II and support 
our community. If you would like to donate some food, please send the food in with your child or drop it off at 
home time. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
Karen Kondo 
Headteacher 
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Thursday 15th September – Food bank collection 
 
 

 


